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Wilmer partner, William J. Kolasky, examines the performance of the Federal Communications

Commission in reviewing mergers in the telecommunications industry in his article, The FCC’s

Review of the Bell Atlantic/Nynex and SBC/Ameritech Mergers: Regulatory Overreach in the Name of

Promoting Competition (Antitrust Law Journal, Vol. 68, Issue No. 3). To receive a copy of the article,

please send an email request to cgoodman@wilmer.com or call 202-663-6654.
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